
ARC Meeting Minutes 

July 07, 2021 Lee Campus S-281D and Zoom 

In attendance: Tim Lucas, April Fleming, Randy Moffett, Anne Angstrom, Timothy Bishop, Melanie 

Ulrich, Joseph van Gaalen, Jessica Godwin. 

• J. van Gaalen welcomed the ARC members. 

• ARC discussed scoring of submissions. 

• J van Gaalen commented on Action research requirements: recipients are also required to 

provide a findings report to the appropriate departments of FSW which can benefit from the 

research. 

• Members mentioned that QEP marketing may include ARC (transdisciplinary work). 

• J van Gaalen reminded members about the ARC Grant rubric, providing comments when 

scoring, and the allowance of applicants to resubmit if not funded for this round. 

• J van Gaalen reminded the committee that the scoring recommendations discussed will be 

shared with the Provost for a final decision 

Minutes reported by Jessica Godwin and Joseph van Gaalen. 

 

 


